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The Senior Citizens Outreach Committee met on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at the Bronx Community               
Board #6’s district office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. During the meeting the               
following members were present: Sara Nunez-Mejia, and Rosa Peraza.. 
 
The following item was discussed: 
 

● Discussion on the upcoming art workshop event for seniors.  
 
The committee discussed and planned the upcoming art workshop event for seniors. It’s going to be a                 
watercolor art class hosted by the Bronx River Art Center on Friday, May 4, 2018 from 3:00 PM to                   
5:00 PM at the district office. If individuals are interested in participating, they are advised to call the                  
district office at (718) 579-6990 or by email at bronxcb6@bronxcb6.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Senior Citizens Outreach Committee will meet next at 6:30PM on Thursday, May 17, 2018               
at the Bronx Community Board #6 district office at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. 
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